Letter to members who have not turned in a commitment form
(To be sent about two weeks after Harvest/ Commitment Sunday.)

Dear Member,

“We always thank God, the Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, when we pray for you, because…of your faith in Christ Jesus and of the love you have for all the saints” (Colossians 1:3-4).  Through the faithful stewardship of the Body of Christ here at ________ (church name) ____, we are able to proclaim the Gospel here and in the mission field, both in word and in deed.

During our recent stewardship program, Bearing Fruit for Jesus, we have focused on how Christ enables us to bear fruit.  Spiritual fruit characterizes the lives of Christians.  Jesus said, “Remain in Me, and I will remain in you…If a man remains in Me and I in him, he will bear much fruit; apart from Me you can do nothing” (John 15:4-5).  In this passage, Jesus did not say, “You should bear fruit.”  He stated that, when we remain in Him, it follows naturally that we will bear fruit.  We are the branches, and we must stay firmly connected to the Vine in order to be mature and fruitful.  Jesus calls each of us to stay connected to Him.  Only as Christ lives in us are we enabled to bear the fruit of His character.  

How can we respond to who God is what He has done and continues to do for us?  Are you willing to make a commitment to Him?  Your commitment card has not yet been received.  Perhaps you’re still praying about it; maybe you’ve forgotten it; maybe it’s been lost.  We are enclosing another card and ask that you complete it and return it to the church office at your earliest convenience.  

Thank you and may God continue to pour out His blessings on you as you bear fruit for Jesus.
In Christ,

Pastor______________
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